
Here’s what we are up to in 1K this week!  
April 25th – April 29th         

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reading: This week in Reader’s Workshop we will be practicing new Reader’s Theater scripts 
based on different fairytales. Last week, the students performed for KL and their book buddies 
and did such a great job! They are really enjoying practicing and performing the different 
Reader’s Theater scripts. You can ask you child what part/s they have this week in our new 
fairytale scripts! 
 
Writing: In Writer’s Workshop this week we will be working on a secret writing activity that is 
for an upcoming holiday. J 
 
Math: We are continuing our “Measurement and Time” unit this week in math focusing on telling 
time to the hour using the term o’clock. We will learn how to recognize time on both digital and 
analog clocks as well as be able to draw times on a clock using the minute and hour hands. 
 
Science/Social Studies: Last week we had Mrs. Sciuto, Fairfield’s Recycling Coordinator, come 
in to speak to 1K about recycling. The students really enjoyed the presentation and learned a lot 
about what can and can’t be recycled as well as composting! 
 
Word Work: Same words as last week: brother, come, just, sister, were 

Word work focus: contractions (don’t, can’t, etc.)  
 
Special Notes: 

• Tuesday, April 26th there will be no school for students due to the primary election. 
• On Friday, May 13th, 1K will be going to the Audubon Birdcraft Museum for our CANE 

fieldtrip. Please make sure students wear sneakers and dress for the weather, as the 
majority of the fieldtrip will be outside. 

• On Tuesday, May 17th we have an in-school fieldtrip where the first grade will learn all 
about butterflies from a scientist from the Eli Whitney Museum. 

• On Friday, May 20th at 2:15, all parents are invited to 1K for a special Reader’s Theater 
presentation! More details will follow in the coming weeks. J  


